
Special Meeting of the Members of  
Wolf Creek Property Owners 
Association to Consider the  

2016 Budget 
 

7:00 PM, Monday, January 11, 2016 
Chewuch Professional Building 

Winthrop, WA 
 

Called to order 7PM by Paul Smith, President of WCPOA. 
 
8 members were present, 14 votes were submitted by mail. 
 
There being no questions regarding the proposed 2016 
budget as previously published the question was called. 
Tally: 21 votes for and one opposed; therefore, the 2016 
budget is adopted as published.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:03PM. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
       RM Wilson, Secretary 
 
 
These minutes approved as final draft at the Members 
Budget Meeting held Jan 10, 2017. 


